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for updated provincial scores!

== HOCKEY
NITOBA

On behalf of Hockey Manitoba, it is my pleasure to extend a sincere welcome to all athletes,
coaches, officials, fans and volunteers to the 2010-11 Rural Bantam AA Provincial
Championships in Morris, MB, presented by Cargill Ltd.

This weekend will feature some very exciting and entertaining hockey and will undoubtadly be a
memorable experience for everyone involved. Good luck to each athlete and their respective
teams, and I certainly hope they enjoy the tournament while exhibiting good sportsmanship
and taking time to participate in the local hospitality.

Finally, I would like to congratulate the SouthWest Jets and their numerous volunteers for their
efforts in hosting this year's provincial championships. I know the SouthWest Jets have worked
diligently over the past number of months to ensure a memorable and successful tournament.
Thank you.

Brian Franklin
President, Hockey Manitoba
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